
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 
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16th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We will be inviting parents back to our Collective Worship Assemblies from this week. You 

will receive a message inviting you to come into school and see your child/ren receive their 

certificate. 

 

We have a new signing in procedure, which we kindly ask parents to do when they enter the 

school. There is a QR poster on the outside door as you enter reception, please scan this 

with your mobile phone, which will load up a page on your phone with a few questions to 

answer. This should make things quicker, easier and safer for everyone. 

  

Kind Regards 

 

 

Mrs Sarah Disney 

Executive Head Teacher 
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